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Dear Sirs,
We write to express our extreme concern at the current proposal to bring windfarm
cabling ashore near Sizewell/Thorpeness to a substation 9 kilometers in land.

Furthermore, we are aware of subsequent plans for other energy initiatives which
will result in POSSIBLY THE LARGEST COMPLEX OF INDUSTRIAL SCALE
ENERGY INFRASTRUCTURE IN THE UK. The cumulative effects of this are
obviously enormous and we cannot at all understand why such a sensitive siting
has been even considered.

We understand we need energy and we need it now, but we don't need to carve
up one of our counties to do it. There are better solutions available, please do not
allow this proposal to go through just because it might be the cheapest or easiest -
we will all be a long time regretting your decision.

PLEASE THINK LONG-TERM. Only accept offshore or brownfield options such as
Bradwell, where adverse impacts are minimised.

Yours faithfully,






